
Dear 8th graders, 
 

I just wanted to give you a quick note about next year. 
 

Please remember that all those students in HIgh School Spanish 1 and Middle School 
Spanish 8th grade right now at Wood, Rosemont, and Meridian have had their year cut 
short - just like you’ve had wellness shortened :(  
 

So what does this mean?  This means any disadvantage you were feeling about ending 
Spanish in January is a lot lower now - because you were able to finish 8th grade 
learning! 
 

This means if you were still planning on going to Spanish 2 - please still plan on 
that.  You will be just fine!  If you were borderline should I go to Spanish 1 or 2, maybe 
consider going to Spanish 2 now - since it certainly won’t be as hard as maybe it was in 
previous years.  This break might actually be a good thing for you. 
 

For those of you who are going to Spanish 2:  please make sure you’re enrolled in 
the google classroom for practice.  The code is:  nyubpiy  All the notes are there but I’ve 
also added links for practice and will continue to add more links as I get time to do so.  I 
hope to make this page a wealth of practice for you.  And I do have some time on my 
hands now :) 
 

I hope you’re all doing well.  Be safe and be nice to your parents! 
 

Mr. Percival 
 


